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Crossgar Surgery
Christmas
Holidays
The surgery will be closed on
Friday, 24 December at 1.00pm,

From 1.00pm - in the event of an
emergency only - please ring 07742 485200

Monday, 27 December 2021 &
Tuesday, 28 December 2021

In the event of an emergency only
please ring 028 92 602204

Re-opening on Wednesday, 29 December 2021
at 9.00 am (as normal)

Dr Jrainor, Dr Wytie, Dr Smyth & Slaff -
would Gke to wish everyone a %Iv,vy EGhristmas!





